
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a PUBLIC HEARING will be held by the Town 
of Wilbur on September 7, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. in Town Hall, located at 14 
NW Division Street, Wilbur, Washington, to discuss a petition to vacate the 
following street and alley portions: 
 

A. One Block of SE Columbia Street, located in Thomison’s Addition, 
separating Block 32 and 34, abutting parcel #0807032002020 and 
parcel #0807034001100, also known as 714 SW Alder and 806 SW 
Alder respectively.  

B. The entire alley of Block 32, Thomison’s Addition, abutting Lots 1-
15, which includes Parcel #0807032001000 owned by Alex (Rick) 
Alexander; Parcel #0807032002010, 712 SW Alder owned by Jennai 
& Raymond Peone; and Parcel #0807032002020, 714 SW Alder 
owned by Gregg & Chalice Arden. 

 
A copy of the petition is available for review by email request to 
tow@wilburwa.com or in person at Wilbur Town Hall, 14 NW Division St., 
beginning July 27, 2021. All correspondence concerning this petition must 
be submitted in writing to the Town of Wilbur by Tuesday, Sept. 7, 2021. 
 
Town Hall is handicap accessible. Arrangements to reasonably 
accommodate special needs, including handicap accessibility or interpreter, 
will be made upon receiving 48-hour advance notice. Contact Melissa 
Bulger at 509-647-5821 or by email at clerk@wilburwa.com. 

TOWN OF WILBUR 
Office of the Clerk 

Phone: 509/647-5821 
FAX: 509/647-2047 
(TDD/TTY) 1-800-833-6388 
http://www.wilburwa.com 

14 N.W. Division Street 
Post Office Box 214 

Wilbur, WA  99185-0214 
deputyclerk@wilburwa.com 
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